
 

Remember it’s what you do daily in every interaction you have with your children. 

 

If there is any one thing that can be done to ensure children stay on track it is encouraging the 

love of Reading! 

 

We have two new events that we’d like to introduce…… 

 

o You log on to teams each Monday morning to find out from your teacher what this week’s reading 

task is. 

o The teacher will upload and inform you of the activities. 

o You will then log on to Teams on a Friday afternoon and upload your reading activities and 

thoughts or even a photograph of a book you have read. 

 

  

 

o Remember to read for at least 10 minutes every day where possible. 

o Let your teacher know by Friday when you have done this and how many times you have read 

that week 

o You will be entered in to our Elliston Reading prize draw just like the one during Reading 

assembly at school. 

o Remember the more times, the more entries! 

o Your teacher will announce the winners the following Monday – How exciting!! 

 

 

More information will be available from your teachers when you log in on  

Monday 4th May.  

 

Don’t forget to set your alarm 

 

 

Once we get back to school there will be prizes for those children who engage 

and read regularly 


